NQHVCC

National Off-Highway Vehicle Conservation Council”

Creating a Positive Future for Off-Highway Vehicle Recreation
Dear Nevada OHV Enthusiast,

The National Off-Highway Vehicle Conservation Council (NOHVCC) is a non-profit 501C3 organization dedicated to creating a
positive future for off-highway vehicle recreation. You can learn more at www.nohvcc.org.

NOHVCC is working in partnership with the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) and needs your assistance in learning how the
BLM can better provide access to high quality OHV recreation experiences in the state of Nevada. NOHVCC and the BLM have
partnered to develop a National Motorized Recreation Action Strategy that will help the BLM develop individual state strategies
for providing high quality OHV opportunities and develop partnerships to help maintain those opportunities. The strategies will be
used to guide the BLM in future Resource Management Plans (RMP) and Travel Management Plans (TMP), however, the
strategies are NOT part of a specific travel management plan. In developing these strategies, you as a rider will have a chance
to share your thoughts on the following topics:

e What activities are taking place on BLM managed land in Nevada?

e Where in general are these OHV activities taking place?

e What experiences are you looking for on BLM managed land?

o Where might these missing activities fit on BLM managed land in Nevada?

e What could the BLM do better to enhance your recreation experience?

Without your help and the help of other OHV recreationalists like you, we will not be able to answer the questions above and you
could be missing out on a chance to provide ideas that could lead to enhancements to the areas and trail systems you enjoy. To
help us gather this very important information, NOHVCC will be holding a series of community meetings and we ask that you
participate in one of those meetings. The meetings will be held:

e November 13: Ely, Bristlecone Convention Center, 150 6" Street, 89301

¢ November 14: Elko, Elko Convention Center, Turquois Room, 700 Moren Way, 89801

¢ November 15: Winnemuca, Winnemuca Convention and Visitors Center 50 W Winnemuca Blvd #1, 89445

e November 16: Reno/Sparks, Nugget Casino Resort, 1100 Nugget Ave, 89431

e November 17: Pahrump, Bob Ruud Community Center, Room A, W Frontage Rd, 89060

¢ November 20: Las Vegas, Durango Hills YMCA, 3521 N Durango Drive, 89129

These meetings are not being organized by the BLM, however BLM staff will attend these meetings as participants and will be
on hand to discuss how future TMP and RMP processes will work, the timeline for those processes to occur in your local BLM
field office area, and how your suggestions could help shape future decisions. The meetings will also be an excellent time for
you to meet national, state and local BLM field office personnel. The BLM is interested in developing partnerships with
individuals and organizations to improve the management of OHV recreation on BLM managed lands.

The more information we gather, the higher the quality of each statewide strategy and action plan, so please participate in the
meetings and invite your fellow club members and riding buddies as well. For more information on the meetings please contact
Marc Hildesheim, NOHVCC Project Manager, at 208-416-3557 or at marc@nohvcc.org.

Sincerely,
Duane Taylor
Executive Director

“Creating a Positive Future of Off-Highway Vehicle Recreation”
427 Central Ave W, Great Falls, MT 59404
Phone: 800-348-6487 Fax: 406-454-9142 e-mail: trailhead@nohvcc.org
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